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As an elected body, this administration has failed the people of Wilmot. | would honestly be
ashamed to present this to the people of this Township. S50 more per month is absolutely
unacceptable. With the current inflation and economic pressures happening in this country how do
you even feel this is even remotely acceptable? The budget should be coming in at less than 10%
and in all reality less than 5%. Cut back on infrastructure, we do not need a new fire station in New
Hamburg, the Rec centre does not need upgrades and the employees/elected officials of the
Township can take a wage freeze!

These capital investments will add S48.35 per month to the average homeowner’s tax bill. The
increase will shore up the Township’s finances and bring the municipality closer to a sustainable level
of annual funding.

DO BETTER!

Darren Norley
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